
Bid #1531 Addendum 1 Page 1 

    
 
 
 

 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
September 11, 2020 

 
 
Parkway Place Broadband 
Submitted requests and questions 
Bid #1531 
 
 

1. Key differences between RFP #1531 and RFP #1527 issued in August. 
 

 The answers to questions and requests for additional information from the 
previous RFP have been incorporated into this one. 

 The RFP is seeking to provide Broadband for two years without any additional 
commitment to provide services to Parkway Place residents at a guaranteed price 
after the two years. The chosen ISP, however, will be able to market their services 
to residents after the two-year period ends. 

 The definition of Broadband has changed raising the minimum speed 
requirement. 

 Bidders interested in utilizing Louisville Metro Government’s fiber assets must 
make contact with the city and begin preliminary discussions prior to submitting 
bids. LMHA will check with Louisville Metro Government it see if this has 
happened. 

 The Scoring has changed. Experience & Qualifications and Timeliness are now 
threshold items with no points assigned. The Fee Proposal is now worth up to 75 
points and 25 points have been assigned to Broadband speed. 

 
2. Do bidders who previously responded to RFP #1527 have to provide new original signed 

and notarized forms? 
 
 A new signed and notarized Affidavit of Non-Collusion must be included in the 

submittal 
 Since the Project Specific Information section has changed it must be signed. 
 If the information for forms in Sections B and M has not changed, copies from 

the previous submittal should be included in the new submittal, but if the 
information has changed, new signed and if needed notarized versions would 
need to be submitted just for the changed forms. 

 An original submittal with two copies is still required. 
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This Addendum must be acknowledged and submitted with your proposal. 
 
 
Signature:                                                
 
Date:                                          
        

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


